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COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: February 9, 2004 

To: Honorable Chairman and Members of the Planning 
Commission 

From: Sol Blumenfeld, Director, 
 Ken Robertson, Senior Planner 
 Community Development Department 
 
Subject: Review of Police Incident Summary Reports for 

Downtown Restaurants  
 

 
Recommendation 
To receive and file  
 
The Planning Commission requested to review the data from the police 
incident/call history reports for selected downtown restaurants.   The results of 
these reports from the Police Department are attached.   The data is contained in 
two sets: from 6/29/03 to the present; and older data under a different computer 
system, from December 1, 2002 to June 30, 2003.  The more serious incidents 
have been marked – either a 415, Disturbance, or 647, Drunk – the most 
common disposition are an ADAST (Advised and assisted), BKG (which means a 
booking or arrest), GOAUTL (gone on arrival unable to locate).  It should be 
noted that when a service call is reported from an address it did not necessarily 
occur inside the business, but may have occurred in front of or near the address. 


